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Arthur Phillip High School 
Year 5 & 6 Information Evening 
We invite all interested parents and students to the Arthur Phillip High School Year 5 and 6 Parent 
Information Evening held at our brand new school. 

Prospective students and their parents will get a chance to learn about life as a student in the state's first 
public high-rise high school. 

The evening will include a presentation about our wonderful learning programs followed by a tour of the 
school. There will be time to ask questions and talk to staff about what the school can offer including 
information about our Gifted and Talented Program in 2021. 

When: Tuesday 10 March 2020 at 5:00pm 

Where: Arthur Phillip High School, 102-116 Macquarie Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

 

For further information or inquiries please contact: Mrs Mary Coupland 

 Email: arthurphil-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 9635 8638 


